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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

SANTE C3 HSC
mercredi 27 mai 2020 18:28
^^^^^^^Kpnijz.sľ
^^^^^Hburszr.si'; SANTE C3 HSC; SANTE LUX JOINT PROCUREMENT

SECRETARIAT
FW: PPE Masks update SI

Categories: To be registered

Dear Colleagues,

Thank you for your reply. These masks should be |

Please let us know in advance if there are 
then

|and should not be repurposed.

which we will

Kind regards, 

HSC Secretariat

From: >nnz.si>
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 11:43 AM
To: SANTE C3 HSC <SANTE-C3-HSC@ec.europa.eu>: SANTE LUX JOINT PROCUREMENT SECRETARIAT 
<SANTE-LUX-JOINT-PROCUREMENT-SECRETARIAT(S>ec.europa.eu>

Jurszr.si>
Subject: Re: PPE Masks update

Dear Colleagues,

We understand that donated masks could not be used us PPE2 mask and that tests are negative. Could 
these masks be used for general protection or it should be^^^^^f

Thank you for your help and best regards,

Z Nacionalni institut
lè {avno zdravjt

Trubarjeva 2, SI-1000 Ljubljana 

t +386 

m +386 

f +386

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx


>>> <SANTE-C3-HSC@ec.europa.eu> 25. Maj 2020 16:10 >>> 
Dear Colleagues,

As an update to the belowJ
If there are ^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^Hplease let us know what they are in advance of the 

operation. Advance information on^^^^^^^^|s necessary asl
but would need this information prior to the operation.

We look forward to hearing from you on this and thank you again for your cooperation.

Kind regards,

HSC Secretariat

From: SANTE C3 HSC <SANTE-C3-HSC(5>ec.europa.eu>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 2:34 PM
To: SANTE C3 HSC <SANTE-C3-HSC@ec.europa.eu>: SANTE LUX JOINT PROCUREMENT SECRETARIAT 
<SANTE-LUX-JOINT-PROCUREMENT-SECRETARIAT(5>ec.europa.eu>
Subject: PPE Masks update

Dear Colleagues,

As an update, the 1.5 million KN95 GB26262006 masks, which have been distributed are not appropriate 
for use. These masks have been tested in the results are negative.

We are the process
therefore continue to refrain from using these masks and in due courst^^^^^^^^^^^^^

Going forward, we are working to ensure an adequate resolution to this quality issue, which will also
e nta i I,
keep you informed of future scheduling as soon as possible.

IWe will

We take this opportunity to apologize for any inconvenience caused, to reiterate the absolute priority 
for quality and safety of personal protective equipment and to thank countries for the feedback they 
have provided so far.

Please do not hesitate should you have any further questions.

Kind regards,

HSC Secretariat
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